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October 2021 

Marlborough Dry Pond Repair 

To reduce the risk of flooding in your community and to 

protect the health of the rivers, we will be repairing the 

damaged structures in the Marlborough dry stormwater 

pond. 

 

Background 

In summer 2021, an extreme rainfall event damaged 

the pond’s underground infrastructure that collects and 

retains stormwater from the streets in your community 

and gradually releases it to the rivers. The structures 

need to be repaired to ensure public safety and the 

pond functions as intended.  

 

Timeline and scope 
The project will begin in late October and is anticipated 

to be completed in mid-November 2021 (weather 

dependent).  

 

As part of the work, the manhole covers will be 

adjusted and aligned with the barrels, collapsed 

ground will be restored, reseeded or asphalted.  

 

Additional minor repairs around the pond will be 

undertaken as needed.  

Construction impacts 

 During construction, residents can expect to see 
trucks and equipment entering and leaving the 
pond area. There will be some excavations and 
small piles of soil.   
 

 Fencing around the damaged structures and 
signage will be installed to ensure public safety, 
but the parking lot and pathway will remain open. 
 

 The work will comply with the Community 
Standards Bylaw with respect to hours of 
operation and noise limits. 

 
Please flip over to see a map of the location. 
 

Project information 
For information on this project, visit 

calgary.ca/waterprojects or call 311. 

 

For more information on stormwater ponds, visit 

calgary.ca/stormponds 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://documentmanagement/lldm01dav/nodes/127504274/waterprojects
http://www.calgary.ca/UEP/Water/Pages/Water-and-wastewater-systems/Storm-drainage-system/storm-ponds.aspx
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Project location and layout map 

 
 
 
 
 


